
 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL                                        ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA           
Date: October 26, 2022 

Notice 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

Kindly note that the school will remain closed tomorrow, October 27, 2022. 

School will reopen on Friday, October 28, 2022. 

 

Note: Winter uniform and winter time table will be followed from Friday, 
October 28, 2022. 

 

 

 

                                        Principal, 

                     St. Xavier’s School, Nevta 

 

 

 

 
 


